
Reis’s Roundup…

A message from the Acting Head Teacher

The staff have had an extremely busy day today with our training day. We 
have looked at the curriculum as a team and identified some fantastic 
work from the children as evidence in our subject folders. With the icy 
snap the children showed their resilience and adaptability whilst we 
worked out how to ensure there were no slipping and sliding accidents. I 
have had the privilege of working across the school again this week and 
the children’s independence is growing with the work they produce. 

Well done to everyone. I wish you all a wonderful weekend.


Word of the Week

Word of the week - 
INFINITE


Definition - to be 
continued indefinitely


E.g. The number 
sequence was infinite.


Maths Challenge

What coins can you find 
at home? Can you make 
different amounts? 


Did you know?

A jar of Nutella is sold 
every 2.5 seconds.
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House Competition 

The children brought home a picture of their 
house god or goddess this week. If they would like 
to take part please decorate them in any way, the 
brighter and more inventive the better. All children 
that take part will receive a point for their house 
total and the staff will decide on some winners. 
Please have all entries in school by 3rd February. 


Activity Passport 

Miss Swain introduced the children to an 
activity passport yesterday. The passport will 
stay with them in their time across the school 
and will enhance their experience and provide 
a memory of their time at Great Sampford. 
They include; jumping in muddy puddles, visit 
a zoo and collect money for a charity. 


Breakfast Club

If you need to use the school’s breakfast club 
please ensure that your child is booked in at 
least 24 hours in advance due to staffing. This 
can be done via ScoPay, for any more 
information please see the office. 


Car Park

Please be reminded that the car park on the 
school site is for the use of staff and visitors to 
the school only. It is not available for parents to 
park to collect or drop off their children. 


Next year

I have had some parents ask me about the 
dates for the next academic year. The children 
will be back in school on Tuesday 5th 
September. I will update the website in due 
course with the term dates. 


Parent Consultations 

The teaching staff have decided to return to 
face-to-face meetings. These will take place on 
Thursday 9th February between 2pm and 
8pm. I will finalise all details next week and 
then you will be able to book appointments 
via ScoPay. 


YouTube Channel 

Reminder that if you have any suggestions for 
a video idea then please let me know. There 
are already maths, handwriting, phonics and 
even help with reading at home. 


Sampford Youth Club

The Youth Club is open to all children aged 9 
years and over. It takes place on Wednesday 
evenings during term time from 7pm-9pm in 
the Village Hall. There is a small entry fee with 
refreshments available to purchase with 
pocket money.


UPCOMING EVENTS & IMPORTANT DATES

January

Tuesday 24	 	 Year 6 Football Competition  

February


Wednesday 8	 	 Puffin Multi-skills

Thursday 9	               Parent Consultations

Mon 13 - Fri 17		 Half Term 

March


Thursday 3                       World Book Day
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